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Lillian Moon was quoted in a SHRM article titled,
“OSHA Portal’s Data Breach Raises Concerns,”
outlining implications for employers that report
injury data through a recently-compromised website
by the Occupational Safety and Health
Administration (OSHA). Moon discussed how the
incident may affect OSHA’s online reporting
requirements, as federal regulators may even opt to
discontinue the agency’s portal amid fears of future
data breaches and the liabilities they carry across
several fronts.

Click here to view this news.
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